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OVERVIEW

Katie assists attorneys in toxic tort litigation.
Katie Miller is a dedicated and experienced paralegal with several 
years of experience in the legal field. Primarily focusing on toxic 
tort cases, Katie has played a pivotal role in numerous cases 
throughout Louisiana. Her extensive knowledge and meticulous 
attention to detail have made her an invaluable asset to her legal 
team.

Katie's commitment to her work is evident in her ability to manage 
complex case files, conduct thorough legal research, and assist in 
the preparation of compelling legal documents. Her proficiency in 
navigating the intricacies of toxic tort law ensures that clients 
receive the highest level of representation and support.

In addition to her technical skills, Katie is known for her 
exceptional organizational abilities and her capacity to work 
efficiently under pressure. She is a team player who collaborates 
effectively with attorneys, clients, and other legal professionals to 
achieve favorable outcomes.

Katie's dedication to continuous learning and professional 
development keeps her at the forefront of legal advancements, 
allowing her to provide innovative solutions to challenging legal 
issues. Her passion for justice and her unwavering commitment to 
clients make her a trusted and respected paralegal in the legal 
community.

Industries
Manufacturing
Technology
Transportation

Services
Litigation & Alternative Dispute 
Resolution
Product Liability
Toxic Tort



© 2025 HUSCH BLACKWELL LLP. ALL RIGHTS RESERVED HUSCHBLACKWELL.COM

Education

• A.A.S., Tulane University School of Continuing Studies

○ Paralegal Certification

*Contact Katie to set up an in-person consultation by appointment in the Houston office.


